
April 14, 2024 Bulletin Announcements 
To faithfully participate in the ministries of the church by our prayers, our presence, our 
gifts, our service, and our witness that in everything God may be glorified through Jesus 

Christ. 
 – Baptismal Vows 

Weekly Bible Readings 

Acts 3:12-19  Psalm 4 
1 John 3:1-7   Luke 24:36b-48 

Daily Devotions: March/ April - The Upper Room  

Sunday Reader’s Schedule 

April 14 – Kathy A April 21 – Doug April 28 - Pauline 

Holy Communion Stewards 

May – Steve & Cheri June – Betty & Dave July – Eric & Jodi 

Coffee Hour Schedule  

May 5 – Ann Gollnitz, May 19 – Gail Boardway 

To volunteer contact Gail or the Church office. 

 

Ways to Give 

We appreciate your faithful giving. Offerings can be: 

•dropped off mailed to the church; sent to the church through your bank  

• using PayPal or Tithely  https://www.westfieldnyumc.org/donate/
 

Weekly 
 

Food Pantry – Tuesday 1 – 2:30 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

Confirmation Classes Sunday’s at 9am 

April 14 – Native American Sunday 

April 16 - UMW 

 
Church Office Hours 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday – 9 to 3, CLOSED on Fridays 
Rev. Dr. Nicholas Perry office hours: M – Wed 10:30 - 3 (or by appointment) 

 

101 E. Main St; Westfield, NY  14787 
(716) 326-3243 

Email: fumcwestfield@fairpoint.net 

Website: http://www.westfieldnyumc.org/       
#WestfieldNYUMC  

 

https://www.westfieldnyumc.org/donate/
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Books for sale! 

 
Betty Syper has done it!  

She has published a book of her poetry. 
A variety of musings from daily life. Family, 

nature, beliefs all come together in a 
culmination of heart and soul. Bringing images 
to mind while taking you on a journey without 

ever leaving your home. 
 

If you would like a book they are $12.95 with 
$5 going directly to the church. Please see 

Betty to purchase. 
 
 
 
 

Our April Missions project is “April Showers”.  
We will be collecting funds and items to put in our blue bags for Food Pantry. These 

items can include (but are not limited to): soap, shampoo, deodorant, cleaning supplies, 
laundry soap, shaving cream, razors, nail clippers, tampons, pads, diapers, wipes and 
tissues. There will be a box in the sanctuary for collecting these items. Funds can be 
deposited in the offering plate – just write “Blue Bag Fund” on envelopes. Thanks for 

your help! 

RESPITE is looking for Tea pots chipped cracker or missing a lids for 
project 

 

May/June Upper Room is now available 
 

Prayers, Praises and Thanks 
 

Let us pray for: 
 

 The people of this congregation… 
 Those who suffer and those in trouble… 
 The concerns of this local community… 
 The world, its peoples, and its leaders… 
 The church universal – its leaders, its members, and 
 the communion of saints… 
 

  

Mission Statement: To know Christ and to make Christ known 
 

Vision Statement: We are the voice and the hand that encourages people to change 
their lives with hope, comfort and peace 



Mother’s Day Geraniums 
 May 12, 2024 

If you would like to place a plant in our sanctuary in honor or memory of 
your mother or a special friend, please fill out the form below and return it 
to the church office by Thursday, May 4  

 Price for plants – $5.00 each 

 Additional order forms are available in the church office 
 

Honor____  Memory _____  

Of______________________________ 

 

Honor____  Memory _____  

Of______________________________ 

 

Honor____  Memory _____  

Of______________________________ 

 

Number of plants_________ 
 

Total Amount Paid $___________  
 
*** Cash_____ Check_____ 
   
From____________________________ 
 

***If paying by cash, please use one of the blue colored pew 
envelopes along with order form 

 

 [    ] I need assistance with planting 
If you would like to have your geranium planted at the cemetery, but are physically unable 
to do it, we have people willing to plant your Mother's Day geraniums at the Westfield and 
Union (Westfield) cemeteries. [Between Mother's Day and Memorial Day] (If in a different 
cemetery, please contact the office first). 
 


